
  Financial resources   
 for  MLFTC students  

Arizona State University’s  
Mary Lou Fulton Teachers  
College can help financially 
support your college education 
while you attend one of the 
country’s top-ranked colleges  
of education.

Paying   
 for college 

  ASU scholarships and grants  
More than 84% of ASU undergraduates receive some form of aid. Financial aid includes  
Federal Pell Grants and scholarships. Regardless of your family income, we encourage all 
students to apply. You might be surprised at what you’re eligible to receive.

Discover ASU aid options at admission.asu.edu/cost-aid. 

  MLFTC scholarships and grants  
ASU offers academic and need-based scholarships. MLFTC also offers financial aid through  
its own scholarship portal which is available to all admitted students.

•	 The Arizona Teachers Academy (ATA) at ASU award. Recipients of the Arizona Teachers 
Academy at ASU award will have all tuition and fees covered while 
attending the highest-ranked college of education in Arizona.

•	 TEACH grant. The federal Teacher Education 
Assistance for College and Higher Education 
Grant can provide up to $4,000 per year while 
you complete your degree. 

Explore the TEACH Grant, view ATA details 
and access the MLFTC scholarship portal by 
visiting education.asu.edu/admission/ 
paying-for-college.

http://admission.asu.edu/cost-aid
http://education.asu.edu/admission/paying-for-college
http://education.asu.edu/admission/paying-for-college


  Earn while at ASU  
Several options are available for paid positions while you attend ASU. 

•	 Federal work-study is a need-based program that encourages community service work related 

to your course of study.

•	 ASU hourly employment is available throughout the year and new jobs are posted daily. 

•	 Education at Work is a nonprofit organization that partners with local employers to fill customer 
service positions with ASU students.

  Important dates  
To receive the most financial aid possible, you’ll need to stay on top your to-do list. Below are 
important dates to remember. 

•	 FAFSA 2024–25 academic year opening in December 2023. A new, simplified  
Free Application for Federal Student Aid will be available for students and families beginning 
in December 2023. You can create your FSA ID now. You will need to create an FSA ID in  
order to electronically sign and submit your FAFSA. If you are a dependent, your parent will  
also need to create an FSA ID. studentaid.gov

•	 Oct. 15: Applications for MLFTC scholarships open for fall semester of the following year.

•	 Jan. 15: Early priority application date for consideration for need-based grants for fall and 
FAFSA filing priority deadline.

•	 April 15: Deadline for undergraduates to apply for MLFTC scholarships for following year.

•	 June 15: Deadline for graduates to apply for MLFTC scholarships for following year.

  We’re here to help!   
  Contact us for assistance.  

Phone: 480-965-5555

Email: mlftc-aid@asu.edu

480-965-9995  |  ASUeducation@asu.edu  |  education.asu.edu

  Submit the 2024–25 FAFSA  
Visit fafsa.gov and submit your 2024–25 
FAFSA to learn how much financial aid you 
are eligible to receive. Be sure to enter 
ASU’s Federal School Code: 001081.

Learn more about ASU scholarships,  
grants and important next steps at 
education.asu.edu/paying-for-college.

Connect with us
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